
 

Re: Minor Variance Application No. A051/23 – Support  

 

Please be advised that I am in full support of the cabana being proposed for 194 Polo Crescent. 

It does not impede on any other properties and follows all zoning requirements with only a minor 
variance being requested. 

Once this cabana is completed, it will actually assist in the increase of property values in this 
community. 

I have no objection to the minor variance application. 

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Regards, 

John Arcadi 

57 Velmar Drive, Woodbridge, Ontario L4L 8W5 
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